The Honorable Board of County Camissioners met in their said office at 7:30 p.m.,
May 19, 1977, according to adjournment.

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD PRESENT:

C. Waldo Marlowe, Chariman

Junior W. Dew, Vice-Chairman

Edward W. Williamson

L. A. Hinson

David L. McPherson

James E. Hill, Jr., Attroney Emogene W. Suggs, Clerk

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman and he announced the purpose of the
meeting was to continue reviewing the budget request.

The Capital Outlay Estimate for the Soild Waste Department and the Board of Elect-
ions were adjusted by reducing Solid Waste in the amount of $15,900 and Elections $2,550. There
were further discussions and minor adjustments made.

The Clerk was instructed to write a letter to Omnia Design concerning a fee for the
County Attorney which was the result of non-compliance with the General Statutes in advertising

for equipment for the Hospital and ask that they be liable for the payment of the fee.

Upon motion the meeting recessed until 7:00 p.m., Monday, May 23, 1977, to meet

with the employees of the Solid Waste Department and the Recreation Advisory Commission.

APPROVED:

Clerk Chairman




